


“I know you'll keep me safe and warm.”

We may be able to help you pay your heating bill so you can focus on the things that matter most.

Low Income Home Energy Assistance

The Low Income Home Energy Assistance Program

(LIHEAP) helps keep families safe and healthy by supporting

families with energy costs. We can help you with:

* Past due utility bills

¢ Disconnect/Reconnect fees

* Wood fuel costs

* Support during an energy crisis

¢ Making updates to your home to make it more energy
efficient

* Other energy-related minor home repairs

LIHEAP can help you stay warm in the winter and supports
programs that may help lower your utility bills all year long.

Applications are accepted throughout the
year depending on funding availability:

Low Income Home Energy Assistance
Applications accepted

October 1 through March 31

Crisis Energy Assistance
Applications accepted

October 1 through September 30

How do | apply?

You can find out if you are eligible for LIHEAP and apply
online by visiting www.capai.org or by contacting one of
our Community Actions Agency locations throughout the
state. Locations are listed on the back of this brochure.

We will need to know your monthly income, household
size, where in Idaho you live, and how much you pay for
services to determine your eligibility.

For more information visit our website at
healthandwelfare.idaho.gov.

Home Energy Cirisis

We may help if you are having trouble paying your bill,
are at risk of disconnection of utility services, have been
disconnected, or have less than 48 hours of bulk fuel.

Families meeting certain eligibility requirements will
receive one payment that will be applied to your utility bill
to prevent loss of service or help to restore services. Our
goal is to help you resolve your crisis within 48 hours.

Funding is limited and available year-round on a first-
come, first-serve basis.

Important things to know

In accordance with federal law and Office of Community
Services, Administration for Children and Families, U.S.
Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) policy,
the Idaho Department of Health and Welfare is prohibited
from discriminating on the basis of race, color, national
origin, sex, age, religion, political beliefs, or disability.

To file a complaint of discrimination, contact:

HHS, Director, Office of Community Services
200 Independence Ave. SW.
Washington, D.C. 20207;

Fax: (202) 401-9333; or
Email: Lanique.Howard@acfhhs.gov

HHS is an equal opportunity provider and employer.

Find out more about services that may be available to youl

Visit 211.idaho.gov
or dial 2-1-1.

Go interactive online at
healthandwelfare.idaho.gov

Idaho CareLine
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Get Connected. Get Answers.

Dial 2-1-1 or 1-800-926-2588




